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The Junior League of Anniston-Calhoun is now seeking applicants for the Nancy Julian 
Distinguished Young Woman Award 

[Anniston, Alabama --- The Junior League of Anniston-Calhoun (JLAC), a non-profit organization 
committed to developing the potential of women is currently seeking applicants for the League’s 
Nancy Julian Distinguished Young Woman Award. The Nancy Julian Distinguished Young Woman 
Award was established by the Junior League of Anniston-Calhoun, Inc., in 1996.  It honors the 
memory of Nancy Julian, a very active member of the League and the community. 

The award is presented each year to an outstanding high school senior who has maintained an 
excellent academic record and has displayed a willingness to serve her school and community 
through volunteerism and extra-curricular activities.  At the present time, the Junior League of 
Anniston-Calhoun is awarding the winner with a $3,000.00 scholarship to the college she will be 
attending. 

The application for the League’s 2018 award is available on their website at http://
www.jlanniston.org/scholarship/.  The League partners with the Community Foundation of 
Northeast Alabama for application submission.  Deadline for applications and supporting 
documents will be accepted no later than March 5, 2018. 

If you have any questions, please email the League’s VP Community Impact, Crystal Vinson, at 
community@jlanniston.org. 

### 

The Junior League of Anniston-Calhoun 

The Junior League of Anniston-Calhoun, Inc. is an organization of women that have committed themselves to promoting 
voluntarism, developing the potential of women and improving the community through the effective action and 
leadership of trained volunteers. Our purpose is exclusively educational and charitable.


